2016 AEC-NRC Bilateral Technical Meeting (BTM)

Time: 6/6/2016~6/7/2016

Venue: 6F Meeting Room, Atomic Energy Council (AEC), Taiwan, R.O.C.

Participants: Chaired by Dr. Shin Chang, Director General of the Department of Nuclear Regulation (DNR), AEC, and Mr. Timothy

McGinty, Director of the Division of Safety Systems, Office of Nuclear

Reactor Regulation (NRR), US NRC. The meeting was joined by US

NRC's delegates, AEC's personnel and experts.

Event Highlights:

The first AEC-NRC Bilateral Technical Meeting (BTM) was held in Taiwan in 2003, and it is an annual meeting hosted by the NRC and the AEC in turns. The 2016 AEC-NRC BTM was held between June 6-7 at the Atomic Energy Council (AEC) in Taiwan. NRC delegates including Director Timothy McGinty, Ms. Emily Larson, and Ms. Shannon King participated in the meeting, and the AEC also arranged a courtesy visit to Minister Shou-Shing Hsieh for the US delegates. The topics discussed during the meeting including decommissioning regulations, radioactive waste managements, and recent nuclear safety regulation issues. The AEC and NRC will continue exchanging technical information and strengthen cooperation through this annual meeting.

